## Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:	
Sent:	Sunday, 2 September 2018 9:08 PM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence

Prevention Committee

**Subject:** Abortion Law Reform Legislation

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir/Madam

I am corresponding in regard to the upcoming abortion law reform legislation.

As a constituent in the State of Queensland I strongly believe that there should be no changes to the existing abortion law.

There are two lives affected in every abortion. The unborn child loses his or her life and the mother is often harmed psychologically, emotionally or physically by abortion.

It is my opinion that the unborn child has the basic right to life, and if we neglect to take this responsibility on their behalf,

then we are failing to give life that we already have.

In conclusion I hope that in your deliberation of this decision that you would take into consideration the basic human rights

of the unborn who are depending on all of us for existence and a fulfilling life.

Yours sincerely

John A. Mullane